
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

I am reaching out to potential altar servers and am asking if you would consider joining this important ministry. We have a great team of 

altar servers but we could always add to this ministry, which is so important to the celebration of the Mass. 

If you are at least in GRADE 4 and would like to consider being an altar server, I am inviting you to a meeting to be held on February 24, 

2015 at 6:30 p.m. in the RBC Chapel, where Mrs. Christian Buckman and I will explain in greater detail the role and responsibilities of an 

altar server. 

 

I hope you will consider serving God and Saint James Church in this role—it is a great way to be involved and we can have a lot of fun at 

the same time. Give me a call, 732 741 0500, or stop by at the meeting on February 24, 2015 

 

Tuesday
March 3, 2015
 
6:30 p.m. 

 

RBC Chapel 
Red Bank Catholic HS 
Red Bank, NJ 07701 

Altar Server  

Parent and Child Meeting 

Sincerely, 
Father Mark 


